
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

Community Service 
 We will be hosting the community church service this year on May 1. We will need 
volunteers to make cookies or finger foods for this service, so if you would like to help in 
this way, get with Jeremy Jones. 

 
Mother/Daughter Banquet for all the Ladies - May 7th 

  The Mother/Daughter Banquet will be May 7th. We hope all the ladies will come out 
and bring your Mothers, Daughters, Friends and Neighbors to join you. The men of our 
church do an excellent job preparing a meal and program for us to celebrate Mothers Day. 
 

Donations Needed for Upgrades 
 The Elders and Deacons are asking for donations to refurbish the Little House 
Parsonage. If you would like to donate funds for this purpose, you can drop your checks 
into the collection box with the memo marked building fund. The project has already 
started to get rid of the moisture causing mold in  the house. Thanks in advance for your 
help. 
 

Junk It Day 
 May 14– Will be the tentative Junk-It Day. So if you have scrap that your garbage 
man will not take, get it together and the church will pick it up. We will need men to help. 
If you have pick- up trucks and trailers that can be used, please get with Charlie Stomm. 
 

Vacation Bible School 
 This year our vacation Bible School will start on June 6 and run through June 10  
from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. with our closing program being on Sunday, June 12th.  So mark 
your calendars. The theme this year is MONUMENTAL-Celebrating God’s Greatness. 
  We will need helpers again this year. We will be doing the stations like we did last 
year. So if you would like to be a part of it, see Jeremy Jones or Connie Allomong and they 
will get you plugged in.  We need people for snacks, teachers, craft helpers and more. 
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